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The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) in coordination with the Department of 
Information and Communications Technology (DICT) announces the conduct of the 
2023 National Information and Communication Technology Household Based Survey 
(NICTHS).  
 

The survey aims to gather updated household and individual information and 
Communications Technology (ICT)-related data that are necessary for producing 
internationally comparable core ICT indicators. The information gathered will also 
serve as a valuable input in monitoring existing programs, development projects and 
formulation of future policies geared towards the advancement of ICT in the country.  
 

In line with this, the PSA-BARMM enjoins the public to support the 2023 NICTHS by 
providing the required information to authorized PSA interviewers who will visit the 
sample barangays, households and individual to conduct the personal interview. Rest 
assured that all information shared with the PSA will be treated with utmost 
confidentiality as enshrined in the Philippine Statistical Act (RA 10625) and Data 
Privacy Act (RA 10173). 
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